
 
Essex Street Utility Project 

Two Week Look Ahead: December 11th – December 22th                 
 

Projected Construction Activities: 
 

Week of 
December 11th  

• The Contractor will backfill valve pits and replace fire hydrants. 
• Every attempt will be made to keep traffic open on Essex Street 

during daytime activity; however closures and detours will be 
necessary on Barton Square and Crombie Street. 

• Contractor plans to pave all pits on Essex Street and side 
streets on Wednesday or Thursday, daytime road closure of all 
roads will be required for a portion of the day, traffic detours will 
be required. 

• If all goes well, weather depending, there is no scheduled work 
for Friday. 

 
Week of 

December 18th 
• There is no scheduled work for the week of December 18th. 
• The Contractor is scheduled to return to Essex Street after 

January 1, 2018 to complete the sewer and drain 
improvements. 

 
Issue Date: December 11, 2017 
Please visit the Essex Street Improvement Project Page link at: 
http://www.salem.com/city-engineer/pages/essex-street-improvement-projects 


